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AGI Supports National Groundwater Awareness Week
The American Geosciences Institute (AGI) is proud to support National Groundwater Awareness Week, March 11-17, 2012. 

National Groundwater Awareness Week, sponsored by AGI member society the National Ground Water Association (NGWA) - 

promotes the responsible stewardship of groundwater through education and outreach initiatives that help make society aware of 

this life-sustaining resource.
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